
ROBERT J. PELLATT
COMMISSION SECRETARY

LETTER NO. L-46-95

SIXTH FLOOR, 900 HOWE STREET. BOX 250

VANCOUVER, B.C. CANADA V6Z 2N3
TELEPHONE: (604) 660-4700

BC TOLL FREE: 1-800-663-1385
FACSIMILE: (604) 660-1102

Mr. John Hall, President
Princeton Light and Power Co. Ltd.
President's Office
Box 908
Penticton, B.C.
V2A 7G1

Dear Mr. Hall:

September 15, 1995

Re: Princeton Light and Power Company, Limited
Application - Amendment to Rate Schedule Q - Under&found Connection Charge

Further to your September 6, 1995 application for Commission approval of an addition to your Tariff of

an underground service connection charge in Rate Schedule Q, the Commission advises that the decision

on this tariff amendment will be deferred until after the principles have been examined in the generic Gas

Main ExtensionlElectrical Extension public hearing that will commence October 30, 1995 in Vancouver,

B.C.

Yours truly,

Robert J. Pellatt
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